SCONE LADIES GOLF for June 26, 2014
[bookmark: _GoBack]“Elizabeth wins par event ” 
The Scone Golf Club ladies played an 18 Hole Par event last Thursday. It was sponsored by Wendy Clift, and was also the third round of the Doon MacCallum trophy. In this difficult format of the game Elizabeth Kevans was the winner, after a fine front nine enabled her to finish with + 4 overall.  The consistent Kathy Robinson was runner up with + 2. Trish Dunnill left with a bunch of new balls, 2 for her birdie on the second, one for the NTP on the second and one for + 1 in the ball comp. Ruth Wallace won one for Division 2 NTP and one for the ball comp on -1, while other balls went to Noreen Marshall and Lyn Banks both on -2. Today Thursday June 26 will see the start of the Peter Marshall Singles knockout, and for those not involved in this, an 18 Hole Stableford will also be played. Next Thursday an 18 Hole Stroke round for the fifth GNSW Medal, Monthly Medal and putting will be held for the Melanie’s Jewellers Trophy.
This Sunday the 27 Hole Mixed Foursomes Championship will be held with scratch and nett divisions.
Last week two pairs, Julie Leckie and Wendy Clift, and Lyn Banks and Robyn Murray, played in the 4BBB Stableford at the challenging Vintage Golf Course. Ex Scone player Robyn also had a fine round at Maitland in their Open Day to be Division 1 runner up in the nett on a tough damp course.
The next social 9 Hole Ambrose will be on Sunday July 6, which is a fine opportunity to try the game as it is open to golfers and non-golfers. The ladies also have available a nine hole weekly competition on Tuesday mornings, and an 18 Hole Stableford event each Saturday. 

